Dear Parents and Carers,

Welcome back. | hope you all had a pleasant summer break.

7t September 2023

We've been delighted to welcome your children back this week (or next week
for some of our younger children) and I’'m looking forward to seeing the

progress that they all make over the coming year.

Significant investment is taking place on the site and there will be news of a
new teaching space dedicated to teaching practical and creative learning, soon.

| know that Miss Stawman and her team will work tenaciously over the course
of the year to ensure that every one of our students; your children, are

encouraged to be the ‘best that they can be’.

Yours sincerely,

Andy Crofts
Executive Principa
The Quest Primary

Head of School: Miss J. Stawman BA (Hons), PGCE, NPQH

Executive Principal: Mr A. Crofts BA (Hons), PGCE, NPQH, NPQEL
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